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Dear Grownup,

[ am happy to announce that Music Guru have a few spaces opening up for Piano lessons at
Emmbrook Junior School from September. These spaces are limited and will be released on a first
come first serve basis so please do get in touch directly with us.

Learning a Musical Instrument.
Learning an instrument is a lot of fun and offers many opportunities to perform. It is also widely

regarded that a good musical education, of which this would be the start, will help with many
other aspects of academic learning. It will improve concentration, teamwork, coordination,
analysis, creativeness as well as many other skills. With any activity, the more you put in the more
you get out, regular practice is essential. There are multiple opportunities throughout the year to
perform in our concerts which is a fantastic way to boost confidence and showcase their
achievements.

Lessons

Lessons take place on a rotating timetable so they are not taken out of the same class each week.
We offer Individual lessons from £17.00 or small Group lessons from £11.00 (depending on the
teacher with availability) . More information on Music Guru can be found on our website
www.musicgurulessons.co.uk

What Happens Next.

If you would like to sign your child up for lessons please email the information below to
themusicguru4u@gmail.com Please do not hand this letter into reception. If you have any
questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards
Music Guru Teachers

themusicguru4u@gmail.com

https: //www.facebook.com/musicguru4u
Fully Insured, DBS Checked, ICO Registered, Risk assessments
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